
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Request 
 
Please could you confirm: 
 
a) Whether your leisure centres are held by a charitable trust and 
b) Whether you receive charitable or other business rate reliefs on your leisure 

assets? 
 
 
   
Response 
 
Wigan Council operates the Leisure Centres in house and therefore no charitable or 
business rate relief is received. 
 
The exception to this is Tyldesley Pool, this is an asset owned by Wigan Council 
however leased to the Pelican Centre.  The Pelican Centre is a charitable trust and 
therefore receive relief. 
 

 


